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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 18 April 1986

Personal

Dear Charlie,

Thank you so much for your letter. It was very kind of

you to write so warmly and I am glad that the help and

support which Britain has provided is so clearly appreciated

in the United States. It is vital to stand up to terrorism

even though the price can be very harsh, as the murder of the

hostages has shown. We must all hope that the action taken

by the United States has its effect.

With warm regards, - and look after yourselves with special
care.

Yours sincerel,,

ilargaet Thatcher

His Excellency The Honourable Charles H. Price, II


